

佛 教 黄 鳳 翎 中 學 BUDDHIST WONG FUNG LING COLLEGE

香港佛教聯合會主辦 SPONSORED BY THE HONG KONG BUDDHIST ASSOCIATION

11, EASTERN HOSPITAL ROAD, CAUSEWAY BAY, HONG KONG TEL: 2577 9485 FAX: 2881 0148 Website: http://www.bwflc.edu.hk 香港銅鑼灣東院道十一號 電話:2577 9485 傳真:2881 0148 網址:http://www.bwflc.edu.hk

30th September, 2020

Notice to Parents 2020/2021 A16_e Information about Winter Uniform

Dear Parents,

Please be informed that all students are required to change to winter uniform commencing late November. The school has appointed Fung Cheong Shun Ltd. to provide students with made-to-order winter uniforms (please refer to the attachment for more information) and ready-to-wear P.E. Jacket and Long Pants. For those who wish to make purchases, please directly submit the completed order form on 9th October, Friday to Fung Cheong Shun. The ordered uniform would be ready for collection on 18th November. Parents can also visit the company to make purchases on their own.

Furthermore, students need to be dressed in the School winter sportswear for PE lessons. You are advised to refer to the instructions on student handbook for the proper sports shoes to match respective uniforms.

Please return the completed reply slip on 6th October, Tuesday to class teacher. Should you have any enquiries, please contact Ms. SIU Man-yee at 25779485.

Mr. LEE Wai-shing (Principal)

ONG FUNG

Reply Slip (Please submit to the class teacher on 6th October)

Dear Principal,

I hereby acknowledge receipt of Notice to Parents 2020-2021 A16_e regarding Information about Winter Uniform.

Student's Name:_		
Class:	No:	_
Parent's Name:		
Parent's Signatur	e:	